
 

                                         NOTICE 

 

Dear Parents, 

Online classes will remain suspend from 22nd to 27th April as 

many teachers are tested positive and are unable to take class. It 

is also a request to parents to take care of their ward and to 

remain safe.  School office will also remain closed on all these 

days. So parents are requested no to school office. In case of any 

need you can mail in smccj@rediffmail.com. 

Regards 

Principal 


